October 17, 2002

Mark Wetzell

Administrative Law Judge

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Ave.

San Francisco, CA 94102

Re:
A.02-05-004 Southern California Edison General Case

Dear Administrative Law Judge Wetzell:

Enclosed are two copies of a five volume report provided by the ORA.  We provide the report pursuant to the August 8, 2002 scoping memo.  

In its application Edison seeks a base rate increase of $285 million.  ORA opposes this request, and instead recommends a rate decrease of $172 million.  

With a copy of this letter, I am serving all parties with the report.  Please note that the report copies we are serving are redacted, public versions of ORA’s report.  I am now providing unredacted versions of the report only to Southern California Edison, Commissioners and their advisors, and to yourself.  We have provided a redacted version because Edison provided some information in the report pursuant to a section 583 confidentiality claim.  ORA believes the information in the report should all be made public and expects to file a motion on October 18, 2002, to accomplish that.  Until a ruling deals with that matter, recipients of the unredacted version of the report should not distribute or disclose it.  

Very truly yours,

Robert C. Cagen

RCC:
mfd

cc:
All Parties On Service List (letter and redacted public report)


Commissioners and Their Advisors (letter and unredacted report)
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